
 

 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary  
Loyalty First….Protection Assured….Service Always 

 
 

GREETINGS ALL! Summer is in full swing as we welcome July! A BIG welcome to all our new auxiliary 
members who have joined in the past 30 days. We are so happy to see you! 

 

We held our monthly meeting June 13th and I’d like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to 
everyone who has been participating. Thank YOU ALL! We’ve got a great group of folks with a lot of 
wonderful ideas. I personally invite ALL auxiliary members to come to a meeting or two, the more the 
merrier! Our next meeting is Thursday, July 11th at 5PM. 

 

The Auxiliary is sponsoring a hole in the Club 170 golf tourney for our July charity. It benefits the 
American Lake Golf Course for Disabled Vets an is such a worthy cause. Sign up to golf and have a 
great time with friends! 

Thank you to all who helped with the monthly Pool Shoot breakfast this past month, such a good time 
was had by all! 

As always, thank you to ALL out auxiliary members for your support and participation in the Auxiliary 
170, we appreciate each and every one of you! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Every Thursday @ 7PM: Unit/Auxiliary 50/50 drawing 

Thursday, July 11th @ 5PM: Unit/Auxiliary meeting 

Friday, July 26th @ 6PM: Unit/Auxiliary Paddle Wheel (with a twist!) 

 

 

Thank you, 

Carrie Sears 

Unit/Auxiliary 170 President 
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Upcoming Events: Looking for suggestions on some different/new activities??? 
 
 
CLUB PICNIC is almost here! WOW how time flies! August 3rd is the day at Legion Park in 
Snohomish. Although you can begin camping on Friday and must be out of park by 7:00 AM on 
Sunday. If anyone wants to help with the events, please let me know. Lots of stuff going on; 
Horseshoe Tournament, Paddle Wheel, Duck Races, Cake Walk, Horseraces, Raffles and more! 
Hotdogs and hamburgers will be provided. Please bring a side dish to go along. Unfortunately, the 
Sauerkraut band will not be joining us this year. ☹ We will be having live music with Jukebox 
playing. Please remember the park does not allow dogs. Hope to see everyone there! 
 
 
Come on in the first Sunday of the month and play in our pool tourney. This is a mixed scotch doubles 
game. So, let’s encourage all the women to come in and play. It’s been fun with a good turnout. 
 
 
GOLF TOURNAMENT will be July 13th this year. Sign-up sheet went out on June 1st. $75.00 per 
player. All proceeds raised will go to our American Lake Golf Course for Disabled Vets. This tourney 
is a just for fun game. Inexperienced golfers are more than welcome. We play Best Ball, so it makes it 
easier for the newer golfers. Lots of Fun!! If anyone would like to sponsor a hole for a small donation 
there is still time and much appreciated. 
 
 
Thanks again to all the volunteers that help to keep all the special functions going.  It wouldn’t 
happen without the help of all of you!  Bring some friends in…. 
    
 

Cheryl Harter 
170 Club Manager 

 
 
 
 

 


